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We were grateful for the opportunity to host breakfast and corporate prayer in our 

new home and prayer center this past month. In the first two meetings  leaders laid 

hands on Bill and Cheryl in their transition to Metro Ministries Global Prayer. Our 

Presbyter Jerry Jenkins led prayer for and anointed Bill 

and our intercessory colleague Barbara Rettig led 

prayer and anointed Cheryl. We are  loving our new 

home. A special thank you to you for your financial sup-

port  as we journey 

thru these open 

doors. We appreci-

ate you and pray 

for you. 

Bill and Cheryl, Missionaries Global Prayer 

 

Sep. 7, 2023 Pastor Bill and 

Pastor Jeff Calhoun, Bayside 

Church signed the closing of 

the transfer of property from 

Metro Ministries to Bayside. 

Anointing and  prayers for Pastor Jeff and Donna,  and Pastors Evan and Ashley, 

newly appointed ministers in residence at Bayside. It was a special blessing to 

have our ‘spiritual children’, Adrian Chester here the first week (pictured above) 

and Omek and Monique Grayson, with her son  (our grandson) Isaac the second 

week. 

Daniel  Owen, 

Global Gates mis-

sionary in residence 

Redemption, Saraland 

shared about his re-

sponsibilities both in 

training to reach Mus-

lims and his adminis-

trative duties at Global 

Gates. 



 

Ministries and Missionaries we are privi-

leged to pray for in their outreaches. 

Watch for plans for 2024 Global Prayer Task 

Force Teams overseas. 

Children’s Pastor Sam Morgan with her husband, Ron, and their children who raised $1,500 on 

their first BGMC missions bike-a-thon last Sat. Orchard Assembly of God; Pastor Ron Reiser. 

U.S. Missionaries Brad, Michelle, 

Lane and Meredith Sasser serving 
the Appalachian Trail. Have plans to build a 

hiker ministry center for those hiking the 

trail. Will be non-profit ministry to provide a 

meal, shower, housing, presentation of the 

gospel and Bible study tentatively April 

2024. Pastor Bill and Cheryl will target their 

ministry with a stateside prayer team. 

Kylei Strahan daughter of David and 

Susan Strahan (AMN Missions and Men’s Di-

rector) is our newest M.A. raising funds to go 

to Taiwan 2 years. We will schedule a corpo-

rate prayer time for her around her travels in 

the Mobile area. Lift her to Jesus to raise her 

funds and direction in her immediate future. 

Linda Genery invited Cheryl to lead her first prayer walk at the Engage Ladies Retreat. We met at 6:30 a.m. 

and walked to the Billy Glover Memorial Prayer Garden at our Springville Camp. It was a rewarding experi-

ence for Cheryl as Bro. Glover had a tremendous impact on Bill and Cheryl’s ministry during his time as our 

district sup’t regarding prayer. God is so good! 
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